
Important Dates

NEWS FROM THE NEST | 2.7.25

2.13.25 - Spring Pictures
2.3.25 Secret / 

Spotlight Students
3rd - Cayden Altenhofen
6th - Riley Clarke

RGR Surveys & 
WIN Group #3

This week & next, Keota
Elementary students worked to
complete their third & final round
of Really Great Reading surveys.
These surveys help staff identify
student intervention needs in
phonics-based reading. The
interventions will be re-taught &
reviewed in WIN (What I Need)
groups on a daily basis. 

CSC Pantry Drive Winners
Keota Elementary would like to
thank all of the families,
students, staff & community
members who have donated
items to the CSC Pantry Drive
during the month of January!
We’d also like to congratulate
the 6th Grade for bringing in
the most nonperishable food
items & personal care
products to donate this year.
As a reward, the class will
have the opportunity to deliver
the donated items to the local
pantry in the coming days.
Way to go 6th Grade!It’s a great day to be an Eagle!

2.14.25 - No School

2.17.25-2.21.25 - FFA Week
2.21.25 - No School
(Professional Development)

Open Enrollment Deadline: March 1, 2025

Come & join us in 2025-26.


